

## UCLA Faculty Women's Club

Ms. Lee Gale Gruen



April 25, 2016

Dear Ms. Gruen,

On behalf of FWC President Carol Betti and the entire UCLA Women's Faculty Club, I want to extend our hearty appreciation for your wonderful lecture at our General Meeting last week.

Your perspectives on reinvention were both enlightening and inspirational, and our members truly enjoyed hearing about your experiences. I hope we will see you again as a featured speaker sometime in the future – our members and guests will truly benefit again from your expertise, grace, and humor!

All the best,

Joanie Harmon

FWC Vice President of Programs